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Dear Parents,   
 I am sure you are all looking forward to half term, everyone will get 

the opportunity to recharge their batteries for the second half of the 

summer term. We are attempting to encourage the children to be 

more active this month. We have booked a series .of sports         

workshops for the children to enjoy after half term. They are listed 

on the last page of the newsletter. We hope they have fun and find 

them interesting 

Virtual Maths  Workshop  

We hope you enjoyed 

the maths workshop  Mr 

Grocott shared with you 

on the school web site. 

We usually invite families 

to join in lessons with their  children across the school, however we 

are unable to do this at the moment so a virtual workshop was       

designed in place. We hope it gave you a taste of how maths is taught 

at Wood Ley .  

Exciting Building Plans  

We are delighted to share with you our plans for two long awaited 

extensions to the school. An additional classroom is planned to join 

onto the year 5 /6 building which means we will be able to have     

extra teaching and learning space for the older children. We have 

waited a very long to be in a position where we are able to bring our 

ambitions to life and we are very excited about the impact it will have 

on  the children’s learning and experiences.  

The second project is for the          

foundation stage . The children will  

enjoy an all weather garden room     

extension, pictured here. This will     

create additional space for them to use all year around.  



Star of the Week  
 

  We are delighted that we are still able to 
celebrate the children’s achievements in the 
star of the week assemblies. The assemblies 
take place  virtually and the children can 
join in the celebrations from their        
classrooms .                                                                                              
Well done to the students who received 
star of the week in May , we are all very 
proud of you.  
 
Willow Class: Zackary, Willow Harry, John, 
Billy, Archer 
 
Holly Class:  Alfie, Eli, Rosie, Paige, Dylan 
 
Elm Class: Henry Layla, Louis, Albert 
 
Oak Class: Olivia, Harry, William, Finley 
 
Cherry Class: Layla, Isaac, Chloe, Julian 
 
Beech Class: Ryley, Farran, Connor, Abigail 
 
Maple Class: Joshua, Sofia, Jack, Logan 
 
Poplar Class: Lily, Sangeetha, Carter, Kira 
 
Acer Class: Summer, Denis, Evie, Courtney 
 
Cedar Class: Isabelle, Rose, Euan, Scarlett 
 
Hazel Class: Sarah Jane, Leo, Ben, Ralphie 
 

A huge well 

done to our 

golden ticket 

winners for 

working hard 

and  demonstrating our school  values : 

Next term the school value is  perseverance.  

It is lovely to see the children working hard to 

learn their times tables. We are celebrating their 

success with times Tables Rock Offs. The children 

on the leader board this month are:  

Euan, Theo, Ella, Jack, Oliver, Alfie, Jessica, Riley, 

Archie, Charlie, Joshua, Noah, Zak, Nikita, Oliver  

SEND Drop In Thursday  24th June 

Mrs Spinks is looking forward to speaking to     

parents at the next SEND drop in session, this will  

be held by telephone consultation.  If you have 

issues you would like to raise with Mrs Spinks at 

the drop in please could you e mail her to arrange 

an appointment for the day.   

 PTA Cook Book 

Thank you to the 

parents who have       

e mailed in their     

favourite recipes for 

our school           

community cook 

book. We would love to receive more to add to 

the collection. If you want your recipe to appear 

in the book alongside a photograph please e mail 

it  to us at admin@woodley.suffolk.sch.uk . We  

are looking forward to trying some of the recipes 

and sharing them with you as  tasters at our Friday 

Night Takeaway event in July.  



                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

                  

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

                            

                                                                                               

 

 

Art Exhibition—Inspire and Believe 

 

 

 

 

   

 



 

Term Dates 2020 / 2021 
 

Summer Term 2021 
Monday 12th April—Tuesday 20th July 2021 
(Half Term – Week commencing Monday 31st  May 2021) 
 

Please note that from within the above dates, five non-pupil days will be determined by individual 
schools.  The non-pupil days for Wood Ley School will be: 
 

Tuesday 1st September 2020 
Wednesday 2nd September 2020 
Monday 4th  January 2021 
Tuesday 5th  January 2021 
Monday 12th April 2021 

 

Monday 31st May—Half Term 

June 

Monday 7th June—Children return after half term break. 

Tuesday 8th June—Maple Class Boxercise workshop  / Poplar Class OAA workshop  

Tuesday 8th June—Gardening club 

Wednesday 9th June— Willow Class balance bikes workshop 

Thursday 10th June—Holly Class balance bikes workshop 

Friday 11th June—UKS2 Capoeira workshop 

Friday 11th June— New Foundation Sept 2021 intake visit 3.45pm  

Monday 14th June—Kittle class Photographs 

Tuesday 15th June—KS1 Archery Workshops 

Tuesday 15th June—Beech Class Forest Schools 

Tuesday 15th June—Gardening Club  

Wednesday 16th June—Poplar Class Forest School session 

Friday 18th June—Maple Class forest Schools 

Friday 18th June—New Foundation Sept 2021 intake visit 3.45pm  

Tuesday 22nd June—Beech Class circus Skills Workshop 

Wednesday 23rd June—Poplar Class Forest Schools 

Thursday 24th June—Foundation Sports Afternoon  

Friday 25th June—KS2 sports morning / KS1 sports afternoon 

Tuesday 29th June— Beech Class forest School 

Wednesday 30th June—Poplar Class forest School 

July 

Thursday 1st July—KS1 virtual Farm visit  

Friday 2nd July—Maple Class Forest School 

Friday 2nd July—PTA Friday Night Takeaway  


